
PENN MANOR YOUTH BASEBALL & SOFTBALL 

Dear Valued Community Member, 

Thanks to the generosity of our sponsors, hundreds of kids in the Penn Manor School District will learn and 
enjoy the Great American Pastime: Baseball/Softball. Our players develop valuable life lessons on the field, while 
cultivating and maintaining friendships that will last for years. Our boys and girls learn sportsmanship, 
leadership, and teamwork. They not only experience how to win, but how to lose with pride and a sense of self-
accomplishment. These experiences become fond memories that last a lifetime. 

As a volunteer-led 501(c) organization, your tax-deductible contribution is 100% allocated towards our expenses 
for field maintenance and playing equipment, such as baseballs and softballs, bats, catcher’s equipment, field 
markers, bases, helmets and more. Without your support, we could not provide the things we do for our league. 
You can be confident your dollars are responsibly spent making youth baseball and softball affordable and 
accessible to all children in Penn Manor. We thank you for your time and consideration of supporting our 
valuable community organization through the following suggested sponsorship opportunities. 

Home Run Sponsorship: $250 
• Business logo featured on PMYBS website
• Sponsor “Shoutout” on PMYBS social media channels

Grand Slam Sponsorship: $500 
• Business logo featured on PMYBS website
• Sponsor “Shoutout” on PMYBS social media channels
• Business name printed on PMYBS t-shirts given to all players at every age

level in the Spring season (approx. 600 shirts)

Hall of Fame Sponsorship: $750 
• Business logo featured on PMYBS website
• Sponsor “Shoutout” on PMYBS social media channels
• Business logo printed on PMYBS t-shirts given to all players at every age level in

the Spring season (approx. 600 shirts)
• Yard sign with business logo placed at all PMYBS sponsored tournaments or events

(at PM field locations)

We are asking to have our 2025 sponsorships in place and confirmed by January 31, 2025, so your logo can be 
placed on the PMYBS t-shirt, if applicable. Checks should be made payable to PMYBSA and mailed to PO Box 273, 
Millersville, PA 17551. Please contact PennManorYouthBaseball@gmail.com with any questions.  

With Gratitude, 

Kristin Coleman
PMYBSA President 

Jay Provanzo 
PMYBSA Vice President 




